BRUNSWICK HILLS TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES
Public Hearing

August 10, 2021

The Brunswick Hills Township Board of Trustees met in Special Session on August 10,
2021 at 6:30 pm for the purpose of holding a Public Hearing on the McKinley Rd
recommendation to put it in non-maintained status. This Public Hearing was held at
1918 Pearl Rd, Brunswick, Oh 44212

Present: Trustee Chair Michael Esber, Christina Kusnerak, Zoning Inspector Evelyn Czyz,
Road Foreman Paul Magovac and 8 members of the public.

Esber called the August 10, 2021, public hearing to order at 6:30PM, noting that the
meeting was properly advertised.

Esber asked Paul Magovac for an explanation on putting the McKinley Road property on
non-maintained status. Magovac stated that ORC #5571.20 allows the Township to put
certain roads in a non-maintained status and he recommends that the Board of

Trustees do that with McKinley Rd. There is dedicated road however it was never built.

Sandy Brown, 10901 Akins Road asked if it's put in non-maintained status, will it ever
go back.

Kusnerak stated maybe in the years to come, another Board of Trustees can reverse the
non-maintained status and put a road in.

No other comments were made.
Esber closed the public hearing.

Esber moved to adjourn at 6:35 PM. Kusnerak seconded. All voted yes. Motion carried
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